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I am in favor of LD867.  I am a psychiatric nurse practitioner working full-time in the
state of Maine. I was raised in the state of Maine, love this state, but am now 
considering relocating out of the state of Maine for my residence and/or my 
profession, due to potential mandates for COVID-19 vaccination. If mandated for this
vaccination I will unfortunately no longer be able to ethically work in Maine, which 
will contribute to the current shortage of psychiatric nurse practitioners.


